

Helpful Links: PFC Website | PFC Facebook | PFC Volunteers | Order Gator Gear | PFC Gator Gazette Bell Schedule | School Lunch Menu | 25- 26 DUSD Calendar | DUSD Volunteer Clearance

September 2025			
9/15 Monday	Minimum Day: 1st-5th graders dismissed at 12:32 pm		
9/16 Tuesday	FALL Picture Day		
9/17 Wednesday	PFC Monthly Board Meeting 6:30 pm All parents are welcomed! Learn more about the PFC and what we do. Location: GoogleMeet		

Upcoming Events, Mark your Calendars: EVENT CHAIR S/ Co- CHAIRS NEEDED FOR THESE EVENTS Event Chair(s) sign-ups, click here!				
October 8, Wednesday International Walk and Roll	Thank you to Minal Salian, Melissa Acevedo and Karen D'mello who are leading the International Walk and Roll to School Day.			
	More details of the day to come!			
	IWR2SD is an annual event held by schools across the world to encourage students, caregivers, and the school community to walk, roll, or use other active modes of transportation to get to school. On this day, parents and students participate with a walking bus to school to meet collectively in front of the school. Bikes and scooters are also welcome. Why walk and roll?			
	Less traffic congestion = promotes student safety In walking and biking Encourages healthy habits, exercise Better for the environment, better air quality More info			
October 13- 15 Monday- Wednesday	Early Release (1st to 5th grade) dismissed at 1:55 pm			
October 16-17 Thursday and Friday	No School			
October 21 Tuesday	Gator Gallop- Save the Date! Our annual school fundraiser! During our Gator Gallop, students will run laps to raise money for the school. More info to come!			
October TBD Fall Festival & Trunk or Treat	More info to come!			
October 27-31 Monday to Friday	Conference/ Minimum Day: 1st-5th graders dismissed at 12:32 pm			
October 31 Friday	Halloween- Minimum Day TK, Kindergarten: 8:20am- 12:10pm 1st-5th: 8:15am- 12:32pm			

Show your Gator Pride with Gator Gear here!

Wear your Gator gear on Fridays, on P.E days or at any time!





Room Parent Meeting Update

Thank you to **Jyothsni Gondesi**, our PFC Director of Volunteers for our Room Parent orientation last week! If you are a room parent and were unable to attend, you should receive the info via email. JG Parents- you should be hearing from your room parents soon!

AROUND OUR COMMUNITY:

